
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

November 17, 2011
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Lou, Janet, Tim, Joe S., Rich A., Lester, Gisella, John, Chris 
We enjoyed a traditional Thanksgiving Dinner. President M.J. sends his warm holiday wishes to everyone and hopes that everyone is enjoying time with their loved ones. Safe traveling to everyone.
Our guest this week was Rajav Gujar from India, who was in the U.S. visiting his daughter. Rajav provided us with an overview of his Rotary Club, which consists of fifteen active members and is a 15-year-old club. The Club meets on Saturday evenings at 9 (yes, 9pm, which is common in India). 

Happy dollars: John paid a happy dollar, as this week marked his first power lunch reading to a second grade student.  He read "Captain Underpants," which is also a favorite of President MJ.

Lou paid a happy dollar for being back from vacationing in Florida. 

Judy was supposed to run last week's meeting in President MJ's absence.  Seems that Judy was late for the meeting and Lester ran it. Judy expressed her concern at the last Board meeting that the Club needs to do more community service projects. Please think about some projects and let Judy know your ideas.  In the past, the Club sponsored a holiday party of seniors, volunteered at Bread of Life, and organized a drive for home goods for needy families.
Chris kept picking on Lou throughout lunch. Lou tried to stay calm, but continued to drop food all over himself! 
Joe attended the Distrigas 40th anniversary in Everett and acknowledged all the work Carol has done in the Everett community.  

Our December 29th meeting will be at Community Family in Everett.

We have scheduled speakers for upcoming meetings, so please make ever effort to attend.

Have a Happy Thanksgiving!













